
PPG Meeting held on 27/02/14 @ 7.30pm at Princes Gardens Surgery

1. New member joined from the Nepalese community to replace our member that 
moved away.  We welcome her and are very grateful for her input and help.

2. Chair discussed the wider NEHCCG PPG meeting held in January.

3. We also discussed awareness days and fundraising.

4. PM discussed that she will be retiring in 18 months and the Senior 
Receptionist would be attending the PPG meetings in future for liaison.

5. NEHFCCCG new website was mentioned and a link will be put on our 
website to it.  www.nehfccg.org.uk

6. Discussed NHS choices comments and how to respond to comments.

7. Care.data project was discussed and situation explained to PPG member who 
were ALL under the impression that it was the same as summary care record.

8. Sharon discussed Parkinson’s working group she attended.

9. Next meeting will be 15th May 2014.

http://www.nehfccg.org.uk/

